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Product Withdrawal Notice
"SN8000 Series”
88-00153-00,
88-00153-02,
88-00153-85,
88-00153-87,
88-00153-90
Dear. Valued Customer
Thank you very much for your great and continued support for business with Murata.
This is the official notification that some of our products will be discontinued as detailed below.
Please review this, and place Last Time Buy Order by the Last Time Order Due Date as needed.

Your understanding and support are highly appreciated.

1. Product Type, Customer/Murata/Alternative Part Numbers:
Product Type: SN800O Series 88-00153-00, 88-00153-02, 88-00153-85,

88-00153-87, 88-00153-90
2. Reasons/Background:

Murata stopped the promotion of the SN8000 family Wi-Fi module to new design in mid of 2017. We announce
now the end of life of this family of Wi-Fi module due the low market demand.

3. Product Withdrawal Schedule:

Last Time Order Due ( * ): September 30, 2021
Last Shipment Date: March 31, 2022
% : Last Time Order is the subject to Minimum Order Quantity and Package Quantity.

Order Cancel and Product Return can be accepted only in the case of quality issue.
Please place Last Time Buy Order by the Last Time Order Due Date as needed.
We cannot accept any order after Last Time Order Due.

4. Contact Window:
Should you have any questions or concerns,



please contact Murata Sales, Representative, or Distributor in your area.

Truly Yours. Thank you.
Murata Manufacturing, Co., Ltd.
Wireless Module Group Marketing Manager
Yong Fang





